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Friday 24th November  
 
The pupils at Bryn Offa have been busy with sports events over the last couple of weeks. 
In next week’s newsletter we will be doing a special sports write up with details of all 
these. It is fantastic to see so many children taking part and representing Bryn Offa.  
 

Bryn Offa Christmas Performance 
Tuesday 19th December – 2.00pm 

Wednesday 20th December – 2.00pm and 6.00pm  
 

A letter will be coming out to parents next week regarding tickets for the Bryn Offa 
Christmas Performance. Please keep your eye out for this.  
 
 

BOPA Secret Gift     
 

If your child wishes buy a BOPA secret gift for a family member, please return your 
order form and payment to the school office by Friday 1st December. A further copy 
of the letter and order form can be found on the school website.  
 
 

Poppy Appeal 
 

For this Year’s Poppy Appeal we raised £93.84! Thank you to everyone who made a 
donation.  
 

 
 

Children in Need 2017 
 

Children in Need this year was a real success with lots of children coming to school 
dressed in something spotty. We managed to raise the fantastic amount of £95.38! 
Thank you to everyone who took part.  
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Stars of the Week  
 
Leighton Swannick for continuing to make massive progress in class.  
Calisee Lyon for super concentration when drawing a big blue fish.  
Zachary Morgan for making a huge improvement with his handwriting.  
Oscar Prescott for persevering with really tricky Maths concepts including times tables 
and division. 
Amber Wilcox, Isobel Lloyd-Brown and Bessie Lloyd-Brown for fantastic team 
work when collecting items for their potion.  
Brooke Harrison-Jones, Harvey O’Keefe and Sophie Roberts for being excellent 
helpers and for organising Class 3.  
Daisy Griffiths for always trying her best throughout the day. Daisy also created a 
fantastic model of Stone Henge.  
Billy Owen for having a fantastic attitude every day. Billy has made amazing progress 
in Maths and English. Miss Morris was really impressed with his guruing when she taught 
Class 4 on Tuesday.  
Chloe Evans for producing a wonderful play script for the story ‘Clockwork’. Chloe has 
concentrated incredibly hard and as a result has created work that she can be really 
proud of.  
 
 

Writers of the Week  
 

Alice Morris, Jack Law and Bonnie Creaser for fantastic instruction writing on how 
to turn Paddington Bear back from a frog!  
 

         Mathematician of the Week     
 

Will Ashton for excellent skills when adding and subtracting with money.  

 

Next Week – Week commencing Monday 27th November 
 

Monday after school – Ju Jitsu and Choir  
Tuesday during school – Guitar lessons  
Wednesday during school – Wildlife Survival School for Class 2 (pm)  
Thursday during school – Recorder club (during lunch) and Forest School for Class 1 (pm)  
Friday during school – Swimming lessons for Class 3 and Class 5 (last sessions this Term)  
 


